FOR THE WAYNE
CIRCUIT AND SUPERIOR COURTS

NOTICE OF PROPOSED AMENDED LOCAL COURT RULES

Notice is hereby given to the bar and the general public pursuant to Trial Rule 81
that the Wayne Circuit and Superior Courts are amending local rules, effective

August 1, 2019.
All new text is shown by highlighting and deleted text is shown by strikethrough.

In accordance with Trial Rule 81(B), the time period for the bar and the public to
comment shall begin on July 1, 2019 and shall close on July 31, 2019.

Comments by the bar and the general public should be made in writing and
mailed to: Wayne Superior Court #2 at 301 East Main Street, Richmond, Indiana
47374; or by email to Hon. Gregory A. Horn at: gregoryh@wayneco.us

A copy of the proposed amended rules may be viewed or obtained in the office of
the Clerk of Wayne County located at 301 East Main Street, Richmond, Indiana
47374. A copy may also be viewed on the Indiana Judicial website at:
http://www.in.gov/judiciary/2882

Dated this 28th day of June, 2019.

IS/
Gregory A. Horn, Judge
Wayne Superior Court #2
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